NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Law & Safety: December 2020

Description

Stop Sign at Mitchell & Clinton Springs

We will remove the supplemental plague on the stop sign that says “except when turning right” making
it a stop at all times. We will also add a plaque that says “turning vehicles yield to pedestrians in
crosswalk”. This should be more effective.

The Department of Public Services will fulfill this request and we expect them to complete it by the end
of this month.

Carolyn Gillman, Chair

Thank you Caroline Gillman for spearheading this effort to make our neighborhood safer and more
walkable.
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